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Dear participants, 
 
 
We hope you had an easy and pleasant journey back to your home. We would like to express our 
cordial gratitude to your kind cooperation towards the 60th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Society 
of Neurology, which took place in Osaka.  
 
We wish you have enjoyed the program and stay in Japan. We hope to keep in touch with you for 
our future collaboration and cooperation for the development of this field. 
 
Thank you again and give our best regards to your family and colleagues. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

 
Susumu Kusunoki, M.D. 
Congress President 
The 60th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Society of Neurology 
Professor and Chairman 
Department of Neurology, Faculty of Medicine, Kindai University 
 


